
My name is Jodi Plecity and I am a business woman from Fargo.  I am in support of HB 1505 because it is 

my right and personal preference on what I choose to inject or NOT inject into my body.  This is the right 

of the individual and should never be forced. 

Please support this bill and protect our rights. 

Thank you 

Jodi Plecity 


